
VETERANS ADMINISTRATION
OFFICE OF THE ADMINISTRATOR OF VETERANS AFFAIRS

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20420

FEBRUARY 2 7 1973

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American GI Forum
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

This is in response to your communication of
February 14 about the draft revision of the Veterans
Administration Disability Rating Schedule which is now
under study.

I am sure that by now you have heard of the
President's recall of the draft material. I assure you,
however, that your comments will be given full considera-
tion during the intensive studies now being planned.

Sindrs*,

V'

(,/ DONALD E. NSON
Administr r


